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May 20, 2008

Building Codes and Standards Office
Attention: Mr. Joe Bigelow

Florida Department of Community Affairs
2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100

original via first class mail
Re: Addendum to Request for Declaratory Statement on Rule 9B-3.0475 (April 29, 2008)

Dear Mr. Bigelow,

Thank you for the call today. Our request for a declaratory statement on Rule 9B-3.0475, dated April 29, 2008,
applies to both HVHZ and non-HVHZ regions.

Please feel welcome to contact me at the numbers below with any further questions.

Sincerely,
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PO Box 2432 Issaquah, WA 98027 USA / (425) 392-5150 / Fax (425) 392-1479



